
From: Hindle Emily 

Sent: 20 May 2021 17:11 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: RE: Pavement on west side of Camden Road (2021/1594/P) 

Hi Tony, 

Thanks for the amended site plan. TfL’s Streetscape Guidance recommends a footway clear zone of 

2000mm. The amended proposed site plan indicates part of the footway will be less than 2000mm 

once the equipment is in place. Therefore the comments in my earlier email, dated 17th May, 

remain. 

Kind regards, 

Emily  

 

Emily Hindle | Assistant Planner (North) 

Spatial Planning | City Planning 

Transport for London, 9th Floor, 5 Endeavour Square, London E20 1JN 

 


